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Physician Payment Sunshine Law

Signed into law in 2010 as part of the Affordable Care Act, the Physician Payments Sunshine Act requires heals
companies to track and report certain payments made to, and transfers of value provided to, physicians and teachin
also requires manufacturers to report certain ownership and investment interests held by physicians and their in
members. The main purpose of the law 1s to provide patients with greater transparency mto the relationships the
providers have with life science manufacturers, including health care product companies. The law does not
physician collaboration or interactions, nor prohibit payments or transfers of value. Rather, the law requires tracki
of payments and transfers of value that result from these transactions.

In August 2013, health care product companies began collecting information about payments, transfers of val '
mterests of physicians and their immediate families. On August 1, 2014, physicians may access their own ¢
Payments System in order to review and correct any errors. They will have until September 30, 2014, to ini
disputes, for on September 30, 2014, the data will be published on a public website by the Center for
Services (CMS). This first disclosure period will cover the last five months of 2013, and will follow a calenda

The Law is specific about which entities it will require to report payment data. Manufacturers of medical
and medical supplies operating in the U.S. must submit Transparency Reports annually to CMS
given to physicians and teaching hospitals. Furthermore, Group Purchasing Organizations (GP
ownership and investment inte sicians or their immediate family mer
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http://go.cms.gov/openpayments
http://www.ama-assn.org/go/sunshine
http://www.ama-assn.org/go/sunshine

2014 Annual Compliance
Undate

Coming to a computer near YOU!

The Mandatory 2014 Annual Compliance Update will be available online
starting August 1, 2014. Look for an email from the Office of University
Compliance containing instructions on how to access the update.
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http://retractionwatch.com/2014/07/08/university-where-researcher-faked-hiv-vaccine-findings-wont-receive-last-1-4-million-of-grant/
http://www.slu.edu/Documents/general-counsel/compliance/January%202014%20Newsletter.pdf

